
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

October 29, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Steven Reed 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 1, Electric Power Purchases: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 8 2nd Revised Sheet No. 8 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 9 3rd Revised Sheet No. 9 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 13 2nd Revised Sheet No. 13 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 14 2nd Revised Sheet No. 14 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 15 3rd Revised Sheet No. 15 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 16 2nd Revised Sheet No. 16 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 17 2nd Revised Sheet No. 17 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 18 2nd Revised Sheet No. 18 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 19 Original Sheet No. 19 
 Original Sheet No. 20 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued October 29, 2012 to become effective on and after November 28, 2012.    
 
The revisions being requested will modify the Company’s net metering tariff to conform to the most recent 
revisions to 4 CSR 240-20.065 except for those waivers requested by Company to allow additional or clarifying 
language in the Net Metering Application/Agreement to reduce customer confusion, expedite processing or to 
better reflect steps required to implement net metering. 
 
This proposed tariff and associated variance requests were discussed with Missouri Public Service Commission 
Staff, prior to filing, in order to address Staff’s concerns related to Company’s previous filing of the same tariff 
sheets. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel, Lena Mantle, MPSC 


